
 
 

Feb. 28, 2024 

 

Dear Senator Housley and Representative Robbins: 

On behalf of the Long-Term Care Imperative, which represents over 2,000 providers across the 

long-term care continuum, we thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on SF4191/ 

HF3654.  

We appreciate that we had an opportunity to meet with your offices prior to this bill’s 

introduction and ensure that we were meeting shared goals and objectives to fairly balance 

consumer transparency with provider capacity. While the requirements in the proposed bill 

would be new for assisted living providers, the language proposed in SF 4191/HF 3654 is 

consistent with what is already required for nursing homes. We appreciate that this bill also 

permits providers to provide a copy upon request.  

We do not have concerns with the bill as introduced, and thank you for the opportunity to work 

with you in service of Minnesota’s growing demographic of seniors.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Erin Huppert       Angela Garin 

VP, Advocacy, LeadingAge MN    Senior Director of Advocacy 

LeadingAge Minnesota     Care Providers of Minnesota 

Long-Term Care Imperative      Long-Term Care Imperative 
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